
Friday 22nd January 2016

Another busy week has come to an end in Nursery.
We are really enjoying outside activities during this cold
weather so hats, gloves and scarves will be needed to keep
warm!

For water play this week we set up baby bathing and car washing
and both stations were very busy using the sponges and brushes
to clean the cars and dolls.

Marvellous Magical Maths day was a success and we enjoyed our
activity session with mathematician Dave learning about long and
short measurements. We also took part in number and shape
activities during the day. Check our Nursery page for
photographs.

Both Nursery sessions were in the amber for attendance last
week which is great news let’s see if we can get into green next
week.

Dates for your diary
Thursday 28th January- Richie the Ranger is returning for a
Winter walk in school.
Wednesday 3rd January- Sing up day. The children are looking
forward to performing some songs to you.

TUESDAY 26TH JANUARY

WINTER WARMER DAY

We are inviting parents/carers or grandparents to join us
in Nursery to have a taster of our vegetable soup we are
going to make. The Nursery door will be opened earlier on
this day please see the times below for the
morning/afternoon session-

AM Children- 11.15 am

PM Children- 2.45 pm

Enjoy your weekend

The Nursery Team


